
 

 

            26th April 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Re: GCSE Art Deadline 

 

I am writing to inform you that the GCSE Art submission deadline for component one is Wednesday 17th 

May 2023. This allows for internal assessment and moderation. Sketchbooks and any loose work, 

including exhibition pieces and final pieces, should all be brought into school by pupils. If not brought into 

school by pupils, they will need to be brought into school by parents on this date. May I take this 

opportunity to remind you that component one is worth sixty percent of your daughter’s overall GCSE 

grade.  

In line with JCQ requirements your daughter’s marks will be shared with her week commencing 22nd May. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Mr Carney, Head of Art, on the school telephone number if you require 

any further information.   

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr P.Carney   Miss Rider 

Head of Art and DT  Art Teacher 
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